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Desert Greens HOA Office:  775-751-9006 (M-Th 9-1)   Email:desertgreenshoa@gmail.com 

Desert Greens Website:  http://www.desertgreenscommunity.org 

  

 
 
 
 
 

Senior Moments            February, 2021 
 

Please have articles to me for next month’s newsletter by Thursday, February 25, 2021 

Pat Walters at: pwalters603@gmail.com, 702-592-6727 
 

 
￦

PRESIDENT             Michael (Buzz) Heldt             702-600-9196  
VICE PRESIDENT    Arlene Chandler                    775-537-6929 
TREASURER           Michael Mouer                       775-910-3597 
DIRECTOR               Louie Decanio                       775-727-0143 
DIRECTOR               Darren Proulx                        775-527-4000 
 

The HOA office number is 775-751-9006. Don't hesitate to call with any questions or 
comments. We will do our best to answer your questions. 
 
     
     Most of you should have received an email from Stu concerning political signs. Please make 
sure all your signs have been removed. 
 
      I am still getting complaints and comments about dogs on the golf course and excessive barking. 
Our rules state clearly that NO pets are allowed on the course. This includes the cart path and area 
between path and homes. Barking must be controlled. Do not leave dogs outside the house 
unattended. 
 
      I would like to remind everyone to watch their speed on our streets. Many residents & contractors 
continue to speed, and disregard stop signs. This is a very serious problem. PLEASE SLOW DOWN. 
 
     We've had several reports of someone walking on the golf course late at night. Also, someone 
possibly attempting to enter a house that's not theirs. I ask that residents stay off the golf course at 
night. It is not safe for walkers due to many tripping hazards. If you have a stranger trying to get 
into your house, please call 911. We try to keep our community safe and we can continue to help keep 
you safe with everyone's assistance. Be sure to lock the house, shed, & car at night. To be even safer 
lock up during the day also. 
 
     We have two (2) projects coming up. Wiremen will be here Wednesday, February 3rd, to install 
brighter LED bulbs in the streetlights. In March, the pool will be replastered. This job could take over 30 
days to complete. When done, the pool should be beautiful. We are in the process of getting new pool 
furniture also. With this talk about the pool, I can't wait for warm weather again. 
 

Thanks for your continued support! 
Buzz & HOA Board 
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THE OFFICERS 

FOR THE 2021 
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Activities Committee – February 2021 
 

Once again this is a shortened message due to all activities we didn’t hold last month. 

 

 

 

The Un-decorate of the clubhouse event went as planned and a 
big “Thanks” to all that joined the fun.  

 

 

 

 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR 

We are going to schedule an Activities meeting for this month, 
Wednesday the 24th. As usual, coffee will be at 9:00am 
followed by the meeting. That usually gets rolling around 9:30, 
give or take a few minutes. 

 

Just want to encourage everyone to stay safe, stay positive and pray for more snow at the ski 
area. 

Hopefully as things loosen up, we will start scheduling activities. As usual, I will use our email 
to let you know what’s happening. If you wish to be included in these mailings, please send me 
an email at: stu1942egerton@gmail.com. I will add you to my Desert Greens address book. 

Stu Egerton ~ Activities co-chair 
 

 
 

 

MESSAGE FROM Jake and Evie at 260 Montecito Dr. 

Jake and I are wishing everyone a Happy, Safe and Healthy 2021. Thank you everyone for the beautiful 

cards and greetings for our 65th wedding anniversary. A special thanks to Wanda, Mike and Bonnie for 

making sure our anniversary was special by making sure we went out to dinner. It was a wonderful 

celebration including a bouquet of balloons and a lovely anniversary cake. We had a wonderful day.  
 

A special Thank you to Butch and Pat for being such good friends and neighbors and being there when 

we needed you. You made our move to Desert Greens special. Also, a big thank you to Mike and Joyce 

Bonomi for all your help, couldn’t have figured out the oxygen tanks or the walker without you. 

 

Thanks all of you in Desert Greens for being our friends....  

 

Love to all of you from both of us!!! 

Jake and Evie Jacobson 
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SPLINTERS FROM THE BENCH – FEBRUARY 2021 

 

FEBRUARY SCHEDULES: 

All League Golf Tee Times - 11:00 A.M. start time 

Meet at the clubhouse by 10:45 A.M.... 
 

Women’s League Golf - (Mon & Thur.) 

Men’s League Golf - (Tues & Fri) 

Mixed Scrambles - (Saturday)   

Mixed League Golf - (Sunday) - Individual golf 

 
Please arrive at the clubhouse 15 minutes prior to tee off time or you risk the chance of not 
being able to play in league play that day. Please remember to circle birdies on the scorecards. 

Next Golf Committee meeting will be Friday, February 19, 2021, before men’s golf at 9:45 A.M, 
everyone is welcome to attend.  
 

Bob Braga resigned from the golf committee after 6 years. Thank you, Bob, for serving as Treasurer for 
several of those years.  We have enjoyed your wit and valuable input over the years. We’re sure going 
to miss you. John Bivens was nominated to fill the vacancy and he accepted. Welcome to the golf 
committee John. 
 

Mike Bonomi is Desert Greens Golf Course Marshall. Please call Mike at (775) 537-5239 if you see or 
hear anything unusual pertaining to the golf course.  

FYI – This is a good time to remind everyone that the monthly reports: i.e., handicap report showing 
your last 20 rounds of golf, the Golf Committee Minutes, and the Desert Greens golf rules are hanging 
in the clubhouse by the golfer’s board for your review. We post updated reports every month. 

CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP: It’s hard to believe it’s that time again since we just had one a short time ago. 
The committee is beginning to make plans for the 2021 Club Championship.  
 
WINTER IS UPON US. It’s that time of year, please be aware of ice on the golf cart paths and ice while 
walking on the golf course. Also stay off the course when the course closed signs are up 
 

GOVERNOR SISOLAK:  We remain under the Directives of Governor Sisolak’s guidelines until further 
notice. 

SAND TRAPS: USGA RULE 19.3: Relief for a ball unplayable in a bunker. 
A player decides that his or her ball in a bunker is unplayable. The player has four (4) options: 

1) For one penalty stroke, the player may take stroke and distance relief. (back where you hit it from) 

2) For one penalty stroke, the player may take-back-on-the-line relief in the bunker. 

3) For one penalty stroke, the player may take lateral relief in the bunker. (2 club lengths) 

4) For a total of two penalty strokes, the player may take back-on-the-line relief outside the bunker 

based on a reference line going straight back from the hole through the spot of the original ball. 
 

TALES FROM THE TEE:  

Drowning your sorrows: After a particularly poor round, a golfer spotted a lake as he walked 

despondently up the 18th. He looked at his caddie and said, “I’ve played so badly all day, I think I’m 

going to drown myself in that lake.” The caddie, quick as a flash, replied, “I’m not sure you could keep 

your head down that long.” 

 
Butch (Don) Walters 

Golf Committee ChairmanΚ￦￦

HAPPY VALENTINES DAY 
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Maybe next month we’ll have a real calendar again.  

 

 

FEBRUARY 2021 

 

 

THERE ARE NO SCHEDULED ACTIVITIES FOR FEBRUARY 2021 

 GOLFERS SCHEDULE IS ON PAGE 3. 

A DESERT GREENS ACTIVITY: 

 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 24TH, ACTIVITIES MEETING  

 COFFEE @ 9:00 A.M. FOLLOWED BY THE MEETING AT APPROXIMATELY 9:30 A.M. 

 

 

 

Tuesday, February 2nd, Groundhog Day   

 Will Punxsutawney Phil see his shadow?  

     

 

 

 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 14TH, VALENTINE’S DAY,  

 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 15TH, PRESIDENTS DAY, CELEBRATING ALL PRESIDENTS

   

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 17TH, ASH WEDNESDAY BEGINNING OF LENT 2021 


